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From: C Lee Kirch <leekirch@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 9:10 AM
To: sbcob
Cc: Coral Casino
Subject: Coral Casino Appeal Hearing - July 11

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please add my name IN SUPPORT of the most welcomed changes applied for by the Coral Casino.

I have carefully reviewed the reasons a few members are opposing the changes, and, not only disagree with them as a

member,
but find it disruptive and unnecessary to continue to hold up the opening of our dearly beloved Club to satisfy very few
members.

The changes recommended are, in my opinion, to the benefit of its’ members as well as allowing the Club Management
to proceed with running a well organized and much wanted facility in a prime location in Montecito. Running a business
requires growth, evaluation and changes in order to make it efficient and prosperous. Offering DINING privileges to
locals and

visitors alike will allow the restaurant to operate efficiently as well as allowing others to enjoy this amazing atmosphere.
Keeping ALL other club facilities private is a welcomed change for paying members.

In short, please allow the Coral Casino the privilege of resuming operations as requested and help bring Channel Drive
back to life again.
Enough is enough.

Thank you.
Lee

C. Lee Kirch
USA:

970-471-5762
mail: leekirch@mac.com



